
Printed on: 02/02/2022 09:10:15

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/02/2022  22:54:142021/5946/P OBJNOT Nicholas Haag A I recall this is the 3rd attempt to obtain permission for this project.  I oppose it on the basis that it will be 

unsightly and, without wishing to sound like David Icke in relation to 5G, I am concerned about radio waves for 

those living and working nearby.  I live in Grove Terrace and understand that most residents there are strongly 

opposed to this project (many will submit their own objections) and I cannot see why a 3rd application could, in 

all logic, be received any more favourably that the first two.  It should it my opinion by conclusively rebutted.
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